
From:                                 Tim Allan <tim@rclass.org>
Sent:                                  Sat, 13 Aug 2022 12:39:22 +1300
To:                                      Liz Simpson
Subject:                             Re: Te  - Streamlined Planning Process Update
Attachments:                   Epson_13082022093057.pdf, , smime.p7s

Hi Liz,

Thanks for taking some action in regards to our submission on the Te Putahi plan.

In regards to the residential density figures in table 49.5.11 (June 2022 - draft) your team appear to have treated 
this as a typographical error (ie switched the maximum number of residential units ’38' and ’60' between Sub-areas 
H1 and H2).  This may well have been a typo but our issue was the limits on density which are in consistent and 
not aligned to the proposed low density housing (section size 450m2 or more).

To draw this out I attach your own Yield table with workings that demonstrate the inconsistent yields across the H 
and I zones.  The yield on sub-area H2 is only 7.23 homes per hectare which is only about have are density that 
should be achieved and inconsistent with the yields of ~13 / ha provided for sub-areas H1 and I1.

I am hoping you can tidy this error up prior to the document going to the minister as it would be disappointing (not 
to mention time consuming) for us to go through the submission process again just because the error was not fixed 
correctly the first time.

Good luck with MfE.
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